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To who it may concern,
 
 
I wish to express concern regarding the above project. My concerns are based on the
potential repercussions of the proposal to vary operating hours. I do not believe that locals
are aware of the modifications and therefore unaware of the consequences. I suggest that
the community needs to be aware of the modification and that further discussion with the
community is required .
 
I am unable to find anyone in the Community who are aware of this modification at this
time,
 
  
 
Regards,
 
Christopher Cahill
DIRECTOR
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